
Cancellation of Public Mass on Saturday 2nd January 2021 

 

Holy Mass at 10am will no longer be celebrated publicly this Saturday (2nd January 

2021) for 2 reasons: 

• One of our stewards for this Mass is now not available due to the need to self-

isolate 

• The Church heating at St Mary Magdalene has failed, and the temperature 

has fallen below a reasonable level of tolerance 

 

Please note that Fr Rajesh will celebrate Mass privately in the presbytery, carrying 

the assigned Mass intention. 

 

Please note that the 6pm Vigil Mass was already scheduled to be a Facebook Live 

Mass as we do not have sufficient stewards to celebrate it publicly during January. 

 

We will take a view on Saturday as to what public Masses, if any, can be celebrated 

on Sunday 3rd January. 

 

Fr Simon 

2pm on 1st January 2021. 


